
15th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: The Arbor Parent Portal/App – an easy way to access important information about your child’s

education.

We are pleased to inform you that we will shortly be launching the new Arbor Parent Portal/App. We

are inviting all parents/carers to sign up for the application via the email address that you supplied to

us on the Data Collection Sheet. The information that you receive through the app will help you to

stay up-to-date with your child’s daily academy life and to support your child's progress. You can

access the system from a smartphone, tablet or PC - anytime, anywhere.

The application provides important information such as a student’s timetable, their attendance,

behaviour and achievement records. To find out more, please read this quick introduction from

Arbor. We will be using most of Arbor’s features but, at least for now, the payment feature will be

disabled and we will continue to use ParentPay.

To activate the Arbor Parent Portal/App, please follow the instructions provided in the email

invitation you will receive from Arbor. Please contact the academy if you do not receive an email by

20th September. Once you receive the email, please click on the link provided to register. Should you

require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the academy office or email

office@magna-aspirations.org .

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Clark,

Vice Principal

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/212097029-A-quick-introduction-to-Arbor-for-guardians-and-parents#logging-in-0-0
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/212097029-A-quick-introduction-to-Arbor-for-guardians-and-parents#logging-in-0-0
mailto:office@magna-aspirations.org


GDPR notice - Only parents/guardians with ‘parental responsibility’ for a particular child are entitled

to an Arbor Parent account for that child’s data. Only you (as the parent/guardian of a child), your

child and authorised school staff can access this data about your child. Your data and that of all

children is managed by the school and is held on secure servers. We take the security of this data

very seriously and all sensible measures have been taken to safeguard this information. It is

extremely important that you inform us of any change to your email address and other contact

information. Whilst we will always endeavour to keep up to date records through regularly asking for

updates, Magna Academy will not be liable for any data breach if we have not been provided with

accurate or current details from parents/guardians.


